
 

 

 
MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
For Public Release 
 
24 July 2025 – Suva, Fiji: 
Fiji TV Receives $1.2 Million Funding from the Fijian Government 
 
Fiji Television Limited is pleased to announce that it has received a significant financial 
contribution of FJD 1.2 million from the Fijian Government for the new financial year just 
announced in the recent budget. As the pioneer and leader in TV broadcasting, Fiji TV remains 
committed to delivering high-quality local content that resonates with the Fijian audience. 
 
This funding will play a crucial role in supporting Fiji TV’s continued efforts to provide the latest 
news, increase the production of relevant local content, and broadcast rugby and other sporting 
events that the Fijian people love. This financial support enables Fiji TV to further its journey 
towards sustainability and strengthen its position as the preferred provider of free-to-air content. 
 
Fiji TV remains focused on its mission to serve the nation by delivering content that is not only 
informative but also deeply relevant to the Fijian community. The company expresses its gratitude 
to the Fijian Government for this generous support, which will help ensure that Fiji TV remains at 
the forefront of broadcast innovation and content delivery. 
 
About Fiji Television Limited: 
Fiji Television Limited is Fiji’s pioneering broadcaster, now evolving into a modern, multi-platform 
media company. With a strong legacy in free-to-air broadcasting, we are committed to redefining 
content delivery through digital innovation, strategic partnerships, and a future-focused approach 
that connects Fijians at home and across the globe. 
 
“Always Something Good to Come Home to” 
 

 
 
For more information, please contact Company Secretary, Shawan Swami on email: 
secretary@fijitv.com.fj 


